
Dear Friends : I am writing to let you know the latest news on the "IX
International Conference on AIDS" and "IV World Congress of STD",
according to the guidelines established at the end of November, at the last
meeting of the International Steering Committee ... / Mabel Bianco, Focal
Person of the AIDS Women's Caucus.
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